
 

May 5, 2024 

 

 

Marcus Warren 

Emergency Management Director  

Bartow County Emergency Management Agency 

5433 Covenant Dr NE 

Cartersville, Georgia 30121 

 

Dear Mr. Marcus Warren: 

  

It is our understanding that Bartow County has applied for a grant from the Federal 

Emergency Management Agency through the Georgia Emergency Management and Homeland 

Security Agency to fund the cost of updating the county’s Multi-Jurisdictional Hazard Mitigation 

Plan.  We recognize that participation in this plan update process and adoption of this multi-

jurisdictional plan is important, not only to the Bartow County, but to the City of Cartersville as 

well, in order to be eligible to future Federal money for mitigation related projects.  We also 

understand that there is a local match requirement which can be met in part by participation of 

our staff in the plan update process.   

 

It is our intention to participate fully with the county in this process, providing input into 

the plan update, providing available staff resources to assist with the local match requirement 

and adopting the plan in order for the City of Cartersville to remain eligible for mitigation 

funding.  We look forward to hearing from you on this process soon.  If you have any questions, 

please contact Fire Chief Scott Carter at 770-387-5635. 
 

 

      Sincerely, 

 

 

 

      Matt Santini 

      Mayor 


